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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe   

09 November 2018
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),
Thank you for supporting the Christmas Shoebox Appeal this year. Your efforts will bring happiness to many children who have little or nothing else to look forward to.

All pupils will finish school at 1.30 p.m. on Tuesday 13th, Wednesday 14th and Thursday 15th November to facilitate Parent/Teacher meetings.

Our school website has been reconstructed and is now live at www.stbronaghs.org and a new feature added is an app which will be used for updates. The easiest way to download the app is through our website, so please log on and download it as this is a very effective method of communication.

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week across Northern Ireland and we will be delivering assemblies to P1-P3 and P4-P7 on the theme this year which is Respect. The scripts for both of these assemblies will be available on our website from Monday if you wish to view and discuss with your children.

As part of our promotion of reading, we have arranged a fortnightly visit to school of the Libraries NI mobile service. The van will be here every other Monday, starting on November 12th, and we would encourage as many pupils as possible to become members and avail of this free service.
This year, we are asking our P1-P4 families to support the Southern Area Hospice “Coin Chasers” fundraising initiative. Each family will be given a collection box to take home for four weeks from Monday 12th November and any available small change could be collected and donated to the Hospice. The boxes can then be returned to school by Friday 7th December and all the P1-P4 pupils will be presented with a “Hospice Hero” certificate in appreciation of their support. 

Our P5-P7 pupils will participate in the annual Newry Lions’ Club Sponsored Swim on Tuesday 4th December instead of supporting the Hospice fundraiser and sponsor cards will be sent home shortly.
All pupils from our school are encouraged to participate in the recitation section of Warrenpoint Feis in February and March 2019. If you wish your child to compete in the Feis please return the reply slip below and the entry fee of £2 before Friday 30th November 2018. It is important to note that the Feis committee will not accept late entries and these decisions are beyond the control of our school.
Yours sincerely,
_____________________ 

John Gallagher

Principal.
___________________________________________________________________________________________
                                                                                                                                                      Warrenpoint Feis 2019
I ______________________ as parent/guardian of __________________________ in Primary ___ wish him/her to compete in the speech section of Warrenpoint Feis.

I have enclosed the entry fee of £2.

Signed ______________________________     Date _________________

St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.
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Mr John Gallagher: Principal


